
 
  

Renovation and Construction Approval  
Homeowners do not need to contact the HOA regarding outside work when maintaining, 

painting, or replacing roofs with the same materials and colors.  If changes are planned, to 

ensure Covenant compatibility, please use the following guide. 

  

1. Contact the HOA & the City of Clinton for approval.  

2. Owner or contractor should provide to the HOA all 

proposed construction information. 

3. Use the HOA form to share your specific plans, including 

diagrams, location, planned materials and colors. 

4. If homeowner plans to use a construction professional or 

contractor, provide name and contact information. 
 

It is very important for work done to comply with HOA  

Protective Covenants before work begins.  The HOA and the 

City will send you approval so you will know your project 

complies with City and HOA codes and covenants.  

Send this information to the HOA by mail or email.  

You may contact the City of Clinton at 601-924-2256 or by 

email at redwards@clintonms.org.  
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